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Comments I would like to draw attention to the fact that Recycle Southern Limited have already extended their 
boundary into Thelbrig Field as detailed on their site layout plan uploaded to the planning portal on 
7/6/23. 
 
Why is it that this company are being allowed to push boundaries not only in the true sense but also 
to carry on with no regard to any kind of dust management / noise mitigation etc. 
 
I appreciate that this planning application is retrospective in respect of the increase to tonnage but 
there has been no official permissions granted to the extension of their boundary lines and this should 
be taken into consideration immediately. 
 
It is also brought to your attention that Recycle Southern Limited took over another local skip 
company recently which has increased their skip count to 250 and also the number of vehicles kept at 
their Elbridge site.   
 
More vehicles = more waste = more dust = more traffic = more noise = more expansion.
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